
From: christopher bolei  
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 2:47 PM 
To: Lindsay Lara <lindsay.lara@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Looming Evictions  
  
I implore the City to extend the eviction moratorium until at least September 31st. The Rent 
Program is still in disarray and hasn't even started to pay back-due utilities, considered part of 
rent by ERAP. In addition, 10% of ERAP funds are reserved for Housing Stability, which I can't 
make the County understand. They are unresponsive and evasive. At least let the residents of 
San Rafael have some peace! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chris Bolei 
 
Sent from Outlook 
 




